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Welcome to the 4th Newsletter for EDEEY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The final steps of the Project 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Final Conference in London! 

The Final Conference was hosted by London Southbank University Business School on the 22nd of June 2022! 
The conference was attended by the project partners, business professionals, and young people from local 
schools and a group of business students from Poland.  

The participants had the opportunity to learn and visit the EDEEY training platform, and to hear about the 
four national competitions (in Greece, Cyprus, Czech Republic and the UK) to train aspiring entrepreneurs to 
undertake the EDEEY training before designing a business plan. Participants then had the opportunity to vote 
on the UK competition winners before the winners were announced. 

At the end of the conference there was a key-note speech from Lucy Findlay MBE, Founder and Managing 
Director of Social Enterprise Mark CIC– the only UK based, international accreditation social enterprise that 

The EDEEY project it’s near to its end and 
we are very happy that all the outputs 
have been delivered successfully! The final 
output IO3 – Face to face workshops is 
done in each partner country with success 
and the partners are now finalising the 
Multiplier events! The Final Conference 
was the highlight of the project which took 
place on the 22nd of June! 

In this Newsletter you will learn about:  
 

 The final steps of the project 

 The IO3 - Face to Face workshops 
and the local competitions 

 The Multiplier events 

 The Final Conference 

The Final Conference at the IARS’s venues in London 
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independently proves that businesses or organisations puts profits towards social or environmental good 
rather than creating shareholder value.  

 

 

 

 

Beyond the project days 

As it mentioned above the project is near to its end (project officially ends on the 30th of June). However, 
the website and the eLearning platform will be available for the next 3 years to all persons that are interested 
to learn about digital entrepreneurship! The partnership are very happy that the project ends successfully 
and there was a smooth collaboration during these 2 years!  

Where you can find us? 

 

Visit our website: https://edeey.eu/en/  

 

Join our Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/edeeyproject  
 
 

 

 

The Final Conference at the IARS’s venues in London 
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